
Automotive Group Report - July 2023 
 
July’s weather was rather challenging for the Group. The Hamsterley Vintage 
Vehicle event was practically washed out so full credit to the organisers for their 
stoicism.  
 
A small number of members did make it to Croft for the British Touring Car 
Championship. The new hybrid formula does not seem to make for so much wheel-
to-wheel action. However, the support races, particularly the Legends (pictured) and 
Minis were great entertainment. 
 

 


